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Identification for the Dealer Examination Class 

 
 

IMPORTANT: A California driver license (DL) or ID is required for the dealer exam. 

Issue Date: May 7, 2015 

New Information  
Effective immediately, out-of-state dealers may present an unexpired alternative photo 

identification (ID) document issued by a U.S. federal, state, or territory government 

agency for the dealer education class. For example, an unexpired: 

 Driver license 

 ID card 

 U.S. military ID card 

 U.S. Native American tribal photo ID card 

 U.S. passport 

Procedures  

A current California DL or ID card, or other photo ID, including those issued out-of-

state, that verifies the identity of the applicant, may be accepted for the dealer education 

class. 

Background  

Currently, education providers only accept a California DL/ID as proof of ID for the 

dealer education class. 

Distribution  

Notification that this memo is available online at 

www.dmv.ca.gov/portal/dmv/detail/pubs/olin/olin was made via California DMV’s 

Automated E-mail Alert System in May 2015 to the following: 

 Dealers  

 Registration Services  

Contact  

Questions regarding this memo may be directed to the Occupational Licensing 

Compliance Unit, at (916) 229-3154. 
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